
 

November/December 2023 
 

BUILDING UPDATE 
 

      At last Lance will be signing the land-lease on Wednesday, November 27th!  
With the lease finally signed, we will be able to go back to the builders to get their 
official estimate. With the detailed estimate in hand, we’ll know how much of a 
loan will be necessary to break ground and build!  Please continue to pray for 
this process, including the continuing paperwork and funds needed to finally get 
the building built. 
 

SPECIAL EVENTS 
 

 Here is a list of special holiday events to pray for in December: 
 
 - December 7 - Kids Club Christmas party   
We will have a time of crafts, games, sweet treats and the story of Christ’s birth. 
Many of the children who come do not know Christ as Savior! 
 - December 7 - Christmas caroling and handing out invitations to our 
Christmas program at a local Christmas market.  Pray that this would be well 
received and that some may come to hear the Gospel. 
 - December 15 - Our church Christmas program with a sketch, special 
music, crafts and activities for the kids and followed by a time of refreshments.  
Pray especially that any and all visitors will see their need for Christ. 
 - December 16 - In the evening, our family will go caroling and take 
Christmas treats to the neighbors.  Pray for their salvation. 
 
 May the Lord bless you as you enjoy this Christmas season and as you 
thank God our Father for His unspeakable gift! 
 
 

Because Jesus came, 
 

Lance, Amy, Kirianna, Aliyah, Cannon & Kayne Auterson 

 


